
Pre-K 2 Newsletter
December 11th   – December 15th  

We had an awesome week!

This week we had fun reading stories, singing 
songs, and making different crafts about the 

holidays.

We made Christmas wreaths, Christmas stockings,
angels, and star ornaments. We also sang the 

songs: "We Wish You A Little Christmas”, “Stocking 
Daddy Mommy”, “Ten Little Angels” and “Twinkle 

Twinkle Christmas Star”. 

On Monday, during music with Miss Katie, we sang
the song Rocky the Hanukkah Helper and we 

danced to the song “I Live Inside a
Snowglobe (Shake It Up)”. 

On Tuesday, Miss Fran came in for social skills. The
kiddos were so excited to play with all the 

Christmas puppets she brought with her. The 
kiddos are doing a great job taking turns and using 

their manners. 

On Thursday, Miss Kayla came in for acro. The
kiddos loved learning a brand-new Christmas dance

called Christmas Dance Freeze! 

Some of the stories we read this week were: Red & 
Green, We Love Christmas, Counting Christmas, 

The Littlest Christmas Star, ABC’s of KINDNESS, and 
The Very Hungry Caterpillar’s Christmas 123.

This  month we will be learning about the
color white and the star shape.

Reminders

December 22nd 
Pajama Day

December 25th- 
January 1st 
No School 

Christmas Break


